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Newsletter

 Hello Dear friends of the pantry,

Having just celebrated Pentecost I am
astonished by the transforming power of the
Holy Spirit here at St. Anthony Food Pantry! 

For those of you who are open to prayer, please
take a moment right now, before you read
further, to pray, “Come Holy Spirit”. If you do not
wish to pray, please be open to the possibilities
of wonderful transformation as you encounter
this message.

We are about to embark on a grand
transformation of the pantry. Keep reading for a
diagram of our upcoming plans for a total
remodel of our space, which will include many
exciting upgrades.  We are so very grateful to
the many contributors whose gifts have allowed
us to start our remodel project! However, more
help is needed to finish the project. As always
we appreciate your kind support, whether
financial, labor, intellectual or prayer.
 
 Spring brings many student volunteers to the
pantry. These kids and their advisors worked
their hearts out doing everything from
unloading trucks to cleaning, to giving out food,
to tending the tomatoes. Here are a few
pictures to bring you up to date on spring
happenings at the pantry.

With Love, 
Sister Marie, Rob, & Brother Tom

Youth volunteers planting tomatoes in the garden
earlier this spring. We can’t wait to give them out!

Students giving the entrance ramp a much needed
power washing!

             Our dedicated volunteers are filling boxes of food 



2,000 families served from January- April! 

Please Support St. Anthony’s Food Pantry
Check out the new website:
www.stanthonyfoodpantrystl.org

Here are plans for a total
remodel of our space, which
will include: new electrical

service, central HVAC, a
freight door, centralized

warehouse storage space and
hopefully, client choice
shopping, which will our

guests the dignified
experience of picking their

own groceries. 

We are so very grateful to
those of you who have

contributed in so many ways,
which has allowed us to start

to remodel. More help is
needed to finish the project.

Check Out The Design Plans

DONATE - VOLUNTEER TODAY!

SCAN TO
DONATE

We are so grateful to all parishes and service organizations who contine to host food drives for us! Our monthly
supply of food from the St. Louis Area Foodbank has not returned to pre-covid levels. Every donated food item

reduces the amount of money we need to spend buying food.


